





Report of Completion of Picnic Table Bench Painting
in Pine Flat Picnic Area, Tuesday, September 13

Sam Beard
September 13, 2022

On Tuesday, September 13, five FOSM painters completed painting the picnic table benches in Pine Flat Picnic Area. A total of 22 benches were painted USFS brown. The painters were Anne Hickman, Rick Buss, Pauline Ho, Sam Beard, and Jane Harrison.
Project photos are presented below.
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Jane Harrison painting a bench in the first reservation area. All photos by Sam Beard.
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L to R: Jane Harrison, Pauline Ho, Anne Hickman, and Rick Buss painting in the second reservation area at Pine Flat Picnic Area.
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L to R: Anne, Rick, Jane, and Pauline painting the last table benches in Pine Flat Picnic Area.
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An example of a table with both benches painted. Molded into the concrete end support of the tables is “OTTO 1956 Albuquerque” 
and the USFS Shield.
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